
Aztec  Group  shortlisted  at  The
Drawdown Awards 2021
We’re proud to have been shortlisted at The Drawdown Awards in the category of
‘Fund  Administration:  Over  $50bn  (total  assets  under  administration)’.  The
Drawdown Awards celebrate excellence and innovation within private capital fund
operations.

We’ve experienced another great year of organic growth, attracting significant
new business across all of our locations and now manage over €440bn in AUA and
more than 450 funds for a wide range of clients.

The winner will be decided by a panel of private capital fund COOs, CFOs, CCOs,
GCs and CTOs,  with  winners  announced at  the  official  awards  ceremony on
Thursday 23rd September in London.

The  service  provider  categories  celebrate  suppliers  and  vendors  that  have
demonstrated expertise and top-class client services standards in their provision
of services and advice to the private equity fund community.
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